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INDUSTRIAL ACTION – Wednesday 15th and Thursday 16th March 
 

Thursday 9th March 2023 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As you are aware, next week the NEU have agreed to take industrial strike action on Wednesday 15th and 
Thursday 16th March. The staff have been very helpful and provided me with as much notice as possible 
about whether they are going to take industrial action on none, one or both days. 
 
Therefore, I would like to inform you that the following classes will be closed on: 
 
Wednesday 15th March: 

 Reception  Year 2    Year 4   Year 5    Year 6   
 
Thursday 16th March: 

 Year 1   Year 2    Year 6    
 
Children in these classes should not come to school on these days, as we do not have sufficient staff to 
maintain their health, safety, and welfare. This will not affect your child’s attendance record.  
 
For the children that are not in school, please encourage them to read, access Oak Academy, Sumdog, and 
BBC Bitesize to support their learning.  
 
All other classes, apart from those above, will be open as normal for children to attend on these days. 
Breakfast club and after school clubs will operate as normal.  Those pupils in Reception, Y2 and pupils who 
qualify for FSM across KS2, will be provided with a packed lunch by the catering team, which they will take 
home on Tuesday 14th March, at the end of the day. On Thursday 16th March, if parents of pupils in Y1, Y2 
and pupils who qualify for a FSM across KS2, would like they can come onto the playground at 12pm, where 
the catering team will provide a packed lunch for this day. 
 
I want to thank you again for your continued support of our teachers, wider staff, and school. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 
 
Principal 


